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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

 

 

I have been a Montanan for more than 20 years now.  I know there's already plenty of territory for snowmobiles to

explore, yet wildlife keep getting squeezed out by new development.  I know this is a historic area left fragile by

the burn more than 100 years ago.  Don't waste our natural heritage. 
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I share the values of the Montana Wilderness Association to secure the entire 151,874 acre Hoodoo Roadless

area for wilderness protection. 

 

 

 

There are already plenty of places in Montana and Idaho for snowmobilers to travel and play in. 
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I value quiet when I am in the wilderness, but more and more I hear motors and airplanes.  Preserving quiet is

preserving a very scarce resource. 

 

 

 

Thank you for soliciting input and working to protect our forests.


